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9th January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Happy New Year to you.  I hope you have had a lovely Christmas and that your child(ren) is / are well rested 

and ready for all the learning opportunities provided for them during this new term. 

 

I am writing to let you know that I have been asked by the Trust (PDET) to support another school where the 

headteacher is presently absent. This is recognition of the strength of distributed leadership at Cottingham; 

the Trust feels we have capacity to support another school that is experiencing a challenging time. At this 

present time, it is not known how long such support will be needed. 

 

I would like to reassure you that I am not leaving Cottingham and that I will still have oversight as the 

Headteacher of the school.  I will be on site at Cottingham on Fridays and when else the need arises. Mrs 

Delo and Mrs Wason will be taking on some additional responsibilities to ensure the effective day to day 

running of the school continues and my thanks go to them, as always, for their commitment to the school. 

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank all the staff team at Cottingham CofE. We are extremely 

fortunate to have such a committed staff team that go ‘above and beyond’ to ensure that our children 

experience the best possible education. 

 

My thanks also go to you, the parents, for your continued support and for working in partnership with the 

school for the benefit of all the children at Cottingham.  We have an amazing school community.   

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Mr Ashley Scott 

 

 


